NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FOR THE STATE OF WYOMING
AFFORDABLE HOUSING ALLOCATION PLAN
(a/k/a QUALIFIED ALLOCATION PLAN, or “QAP”)

	The Wyoming Community Development Authority will conduct a public hearing Monday, June 8, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. local time in the WCDA Board Room, 155 North Beech, Casper, Wyoming. An Open Forum for questions and discussion will be held immediately before the Public Hearing at 9:00 a.m. local time.
	The purpose of this Public Hearing and Open Forum will be to solicit comments with respect to the following proposed amendments to the 2021 Wyoming Allocation Plan for Section 42 Tax Credits, HOME, NSP PI, and NHTF Programs
Public input will be heard from interested parties at this time. Written comments must be received by Monday, June 8, 2020 5:00 p.m. local time to be read into the minutes of the hearing.
You may participate in the Open Forum and Public Hearing by calling 877-633-0079 and using PIN #2454.   
	



